WESTWOOD POLICE DEPARTMENT

590 High Street
Westwood, MA 02090

JEFFREY P. SILVA TEL: (781) 320-1000
Chief of Police FAX: (781) 326-1086

March 20, 2013

George Papachristos, Esq.
1266 Furnace Brook Parkway
Suite 400

Quincy, MA 02169

Dear George:

On behalf of my coworkers at the Westwood Police Department I wanted to thank you
for your outstanding and informative presentations during our in-service training
program. Your courtroom experience brought a new dimension to the class, and your
preparation and planning was certainly evident.

As I had mentioned, the classroom is not a preferred setting for individuals in this field,
but the interactive approach that you initiated with the attendees certainly was
appreciated and the feedback from patrol officers, supervisory staff and executive officer
noted your professionalism, intellect and passion.

Thanks for being an integral part of our 2013 in-service training at the Westwood Police
Department. I recognize your calendar was congested and very much appreciate you
accommodating us.

Sincerely,

aul Toland
Police Detective



